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Ad Majorem Dei Gloriam 
For the greater glory of GodÉ  

 

Dear Parish Family, 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
               

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Religious Education 
for Grades K-8 

Religious Education 
classes take place on 
Wednesday evenings from 
6:30 – 7:30 pm in the 

Parish Hall.  It is not too late to register your 
child.  Please contact Paula McLeod at: 
paula.mcleod@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

 

     Spiritual Book Club 
 
 

The SFX spiritual book club met 
for the first time this past 
Thursday.  At the first meeting 
got acquainted with the author 
and his vision for the book.  We 

will discuss the first chapter at the next 
meeting, so it is not too late to join.  The next 
meeting will be Thursday, September 28 at 
8:45 am in the rectory. If you are interested in 
joining, please email Fr. Rob at: 
sfxparishmd@gmail.com.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Walking with Purpose is a 9-week Catholic 
Bible Study for women starting September 21 
at the home of Molly Schmeiser on Thursdays 
from 10 am to noon.  For more information, 
please contact Mary Ann OÕHara or Molly 
Schmeiser at 240-925-9164. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

You Can Understand the Bible! 
Our parish Bible Study begins this Tuesday, 
September 19th at 6:30 pm in the rectory.  
The Bible Study will meet on the 1st and 3rd 
Tuesdays of the month. For more information 
and to register, please contact Fr. Rob at: 
sfxparishmd@gmail.com 
 

Want to Learn 
More About the 
Catholic Faith?  

R.C.I.A.  RCIA is the process by 
which persons who were 

never baptized, or were baptized in another 
Christian tradition, become members of the 
Church.  We also welcome Catholics who 
would like a refresher.  Classes began this past 
Thursday and will continue to meet on 
Thursdays throughout the school year at 7:00 
pm in the rectory.  It is not too late to enroll.  
To register, please email Fr. Rob at:  
sfxparishmd@gmail.com  

 

 First Friday Adoration is 
after 8:00 am Mass and continues 
until 5:00 pm, with Evening Vespers 
at 4:30 pm.  The next opportunity 
will be Friday, October 6th.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    ThereÕs a beautiful depiction of the calling 
of St. Matthew in art by Caravaggio.  It was 
painted around the year 1600 and itÕs worth 
looking up on Google images the next chance 
you get.  The painting depicts the story from 
MatthewÕs Gospel (Matthew 9:9), when Jesus 
visits MatthewÕs house and simply says, 
ÒFollow me.Ó  It changed his life forever 
because he became one of the twelve apostles.  
What is striking to me about the painting is the 
finger of Christ pointing at Matthew, as if to 
say, ÒI choose you!Ó   

   This week we celebrate the feast of St. 
Matthew the evangelist on Thursday, 
September 21.  This feast is near and dear to 
Pope Francis because it was on that day, back 
in 1953, that he felt for the first time the tender 
gaze of GodÕs love as a young teenager 
through the sacrament of confession.  The 
Holy Father, reflecting on this day, said:     

   ÒIn that confession, something very rare 
happened to me.  I donÕt what it was, but it 
changed my lifeÉ I realized that God was 
waiting for me.Ó 

   Can you recall a time when you felt GodÕs 
love?  What type of impact did it have on your 
life? I remember an experience I had one 
Corpus Christi Sunday about 10 or so years 
ago.  I was walking with the priest and people 
in the Eucharistic procession and I remember it 
moved me to tears.  I believe it was one of the 
seeds that God used to call me to the 
priesthood.  This week, letÕs remember with 
gratitude those times when we knew that the 
love of God is real and there just for us.  

            Peace and blessings, Father Rob 

     Growing In Faith Together 
         Adult & ChildrenÕs Faith Formation Opportunities 

MASS INTENTIONS  

For the Week 
 

Saturday – September 16th 
4:00 p.m. Ð Raymond Keith Barber+ 

Confessions at 3:15 p.m. 
 

Sunday – September 17th  
Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m. Ð SFX Parishioners 
11:00 a.m. Ð Joan & Jim Marsh+ 

 

Monday – September 18th  
8:00 a.m. Ð  Donald Beck+ 

 
Tuesday – September 19th  

St. Januarius 
No Mass 

 
Wednesday – September 20th  

Sts. Andrew Kim Tae-gon, Paul Chong 
8:00 a.m. Ð The Missar Family 

 
Thursday – September 21st   

St. Matthew 
8:00 a.m. Ð Rev. Auxentius V. Panares+ 

 

Friday – September 22nd   
8:00 a.m. Ð Rev. Auxentius V. Panares+ 

 
Saturday – September 23rd   

4:00 p.m. Ð Rev. Auxentius V. Panares+ 
Confessions at 3:15 p.m. 

 

Sunday – September 24th  
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m. Ð SFX Parishioners 
11:00 a.m. Ð Ben & Molly Bowles+ 
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Save the Date! 

St. Francis XavierÕs annual 
Yard and Bake Sale will 
take place on Saturday, 
September 30th from 7:00 
a.m. to 12 Noon.    

Donation Schedule: 

Thursday, September 28 - Bring your yard 
sale item to the hall from 10:00 a.m. until 7:00 
p.m. 

Friday, September 29 - Bring your yard and 
bake sale items to the hall from 10:00 a.m. 
until 7:00 p.m. 

Saturday, September 30 - Bring your baked 
goods to the hall by 7:00 a.m.  No yard sale 
items will be accepted. 

Will need help after the yard sale (12 noon) for 
clean-up.  A sign-up sheet will be located in 
the back of the Church. 

If you can help in any way, please call 
Jacquelynn Kirby (301) 475-5060 

 

Prayers for the Sick 
John Henry Bond 

 
If you would like someoneÕs 

name added to our prayers for the sick in the 
intercessions at Holy Mass and in the parish 
bulletin, please email Fr. Rob at:  
sfxparishmd@gmail.com  
 
If you are seriously ill or about to prepare for a 
surgery, the sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
is available to you.  Please call the Parish 
Office to request a visit from Fr. Rob.   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

30th Year of the Finest Arts and Food 
 
 

Old Fashioned Christmas Bazaar 
Saturday, November 18, 2017 

10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
St. Francis Xavier Hall & Grounds 

 

Unusual and Varity of Crafts in Parish Hall 
and on Grounds.  Homemade Arts and Crafts, 
Bake Sale, Cooler and Cheer Raffle, a CafŽ 

Syle Luncheon and Delicious Pulled Pork and 
Chicken Salad Sandwiches, and Carryout is 

Available, and Many More Surprises! 
 

Mass with Adoration and 
Healing Prayers 

 

Join us for Mass on Monday, 
September 18 at 7:00 p.m with 
confessions starting at 6:30 p.m. 

at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church in 
Lexington Park.  Future dates:  October 16, 
November 20, and December 18, 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
 
St. Mary’s College of Maryland will collect 
non-perishable items (school supplies and 
personal supplies) to aid students and their 
families devastated by Hurricane Harvey.  You 
can drop off items on September 22 and 23, 
10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at Michael P. OÕBrien 
Athletics and Recreation Center, St. MaryÕs 
College.  Or make a monetary donation for 
supplies here:  www.smcm.edu/cares-harvey 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please consider joining the St. Francis Xavier 
Choir!  Choir practice is on the last 
Wednesday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the 
church.  The choir will practice every 
Wednesday during preparation for Christmas 
and Easter.  Please contact Lynn Delahay at 
240-925-6485 or Richard Edwards at 301-475-
3341 for more information. 

 

Manor House 
Meeting 

The next monthly 
Manor House meeting 
is scheduled for 

Monday, September 25 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Parish Hall.  Typically, the meeting days are 
alternated on Mondays and Thursdays.  All 
parishioners are invited to attend.   

 

Our Lady Star of the 
Sea Travel Club 

in Solomons will host an 
information event on Sunday, 
October 15 at 12 noon for 

anyone interested in attending the next Passion 
Play that will be performed in Oberammergau, 
Germany in 2020.  Space space is limited.  
Please RSVP no later than October 7 if you 
would like to attend: 

Marybeth@bytheseatravel.com  or  
cathy@bytheseatravel.com 

The Archdiocese of 
Washington wishes to thank 
SFX Parish for supporting 
CRS Rice Bowl with a 

generous contribution of $183.44 in Fiscal 
Year 2017.  Communities in the Archdiocese 
contributed over $83,000 this year.  Seventy-
five percent goes to Catholic Relief Services to 
support vital projects and bring a message of 
hope to those in need.  Twenty-five percent 
goes to support local poverty-alleviation 
efforts.   
 

Freedom in Christ 
Retreat 

Open to all! Saturday, 
October 7 from 9:30 
am – 5:00 pm at St. 
Mary’s Bryantown. 

Practical ways to increase freedom in Christ, 
opportunities for healing prayer, praise, and 
worship.  The cost is $15 for the day to include 
lunch, but advance registration is required. 
Advance registration and payment is requested 
at the following link: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/freedom-in-
christ-retreat-day-unbound-tickets-
37322521667 
 
 

 

Just a reminder that 
we are still in need 
of non-perishable 
food items for the 
food pantry.  We 
are so grateful for 

your generosity in the past and appreciate your 
continued support. 

 
 

Today’s second collection goes to the 
Maintenance Fund. 


